
I would like to thank you again for the scholarship.  I will put it to good use.  I have 
started doing clinicals and have experienced a lot already.  I start doing ambulance runs 
next week with Cloquet Fire, and with Gold Cross in a few weeks so I will be busy with 
that all summer. Hopefully I don't see any of you on my calls!  I would like to wish you 
all a great summer and I will hopefully see you at the picnic this summer. 
 
Corwin Pederson 
Paramedic Student 
Mesabi Range Community and Technical Center 


